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August 1,2011

Steve and Sharon Wolff
3 Painter St.
Rio Dell, CA 95562

Re: Public Records Act Request
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Wolff:

Please consider this letter in response to your Public Records Act request of July 7, 2011.
As before, I appreciate your patience. As part of this latest request, I comprehensively re-
reviewed the various issues raised during our series of correspondence.

You have made Public Records Act requests on the following dates:

May 26, 2009
June 7, 2009
March 19, 2011
April 10, 2011
July 7, 2011

Some of these requests also included questions arising under the Brown Act. As part of
the process of responding to your most recent request, I have reviewed these prior requests and
responses. In my re-review of these issues, I find I have nothing to add. To summarize:

I cannot speak to comments quoted in the press, which are not mine and for which I was
not present.

Ms. Flemming and Mr. Hale quit. There is no requirement in the Rio Dell ordinances
requiring the council to accept a resignation, therefore there was no vote to do so. A quitisa
quit.

The investigative report of Mr. Hale is subject to attorney client privilege and is in
addition a personnel record which I am withholding.
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The post severance agreement with Ms. Flemming was not a settlement of any claim and
is also a confidential personnel record.

Other than these two documents, various requested documents, as set forth in prior
correspondence, are either non-existent or have been provided to you. Iregret I cannot seem to
find the magic words to lay these issues at rest.

Very truly yours,




